~ City of Mayor and Council Offices

; Santa Clara Memorandum

The Center of What's Possible

From:

April 9, 2019
Mayor and Council

Lynn Garcia, Executive Assistant to the Mayor & City Council

Subject: Adjournment of the April 9, 2019 Meeting

Please adjourn the April 9, 2019 meeting in memory of the following individual:

Nora Khajerian, City of Santa Clara, Retired Finance Department Employee

Nora started her career with the Finance Department in1995 until she retired this past December
2018.

She was very dedicated and worked as an accountant for over 23 years.

She was known for her beautiful smile, wonderful sense of humor, kindness, friendship, and
unwavering support.

Nora lost her battle with cancer on March 19, 2019.

She will be forever missed and fondly remembered by her fellow employees.

Bill Ricks, City of Sunnyvale, Crossing Guard Employee

CcC:

Bill worked as a Crossing Guard for over 10 years.

He greeted every student with high fives and smiles and reassured new parents with his calm
presence.

He was so well respected and loved that many insisted on calling him “Mr. Bill", a title that was
known throughout the neighborhood.

Bill was a U.S. Veteran and cancer survivor.

He passed away on April 2, 2019.

Mr. Bill will be missed by many students, parents and community members.
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